Brian Whittal APPENDIX 4

From: Carl Griffin

Sent: 30 July 2021 15:04

To: Brian Whittal

Subject: FW: New licence - SL7 3HJ
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello Brian

| can’t remember if | responded to this application.
We have no objection to this application.

Yours sincerely

Carl Griffin

Control of Pollution
Buckinghamshire Council
01494 421742

From: Brian Whittal <Brian.Whittall@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 22 July 2021 14:01

To: Andrew Collinson <Andrew.Collinson@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>; Bucks Fire <wWDC-
SBDCfiresafety@bucksfire.gov.uk>; Control of Pollution Wycombe
<controlofpollution.wyc@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>; Immigration <Alcohol@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk>; Planning
Wycombe <planning.wyc@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>; Public Health Mailbox
<publichealth@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>; Trading Standards <trading.standards@surreycc.gov.uk>; TVP Licensing
<licensing@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk>

Subject: New licence - SL7 3HJ

All,

We have received a valid application under section 17 of the Licensing Act is respect to:
13 Spittal Street
Marlow

Buckinghamshire
SL7 3HJ

The consultation period shall close on the 19" August 2021.

If you have not received this application, or have any further queries then please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Regards,



